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18th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Early closure on 28th September 2023 and late opening on 29th September 2023 
 
As mentioned in the Newsletter, we are holding an Open Evening for Year 6 parents and students on 
Thursday 28th September.  It starts at 5.30pm and runs until 8.00pm.   
 
In order for us to prepare for the evening, the school will close early on Thursday 28th September at 
12.55pm.  The Bee Hive will be open for lunch for students who receive free school meals only.  If 
childcare is a concern for anyone during the afternoon, then there will be supervision in the Bee Hive 
and students are welcome to stay at school until 3.10pm.  They will need to register in the Bee Hive 
at 12.55pm with the member of staff. 
 
The school will open later on Friday 29th September so that we can tidy up from the night before and 
students should arrive at 10.45am for breaktime ready to go to Period 3.  Students can come on site 
earlier if transport to school is a problem and sit in the Bee Hive.  Food and drink can be purchased 
as normal. 
 
I anticipate that approximately 400+ students will be involved across the year groups in order to 
participate in the activities, play in the band, support in the subject areas and speak to our visitors.  
In addition, Years 7, 8 & 9 students will lead the parents and students around the school in small 
groups. If your child is attending the evening, please can you complete the parental consent google 
form below.   
 
https://forms.gle/7docmVL2E97uJagZ6 
 
If you have any concerns about childcare arrangements on these two days, please email 
office@tomlinscoteschool.com. 
  
We are looking forward to showcasing the school with the students and staff community together.  It 
is always a lovely occasion and a chance for everyone to show how proud we all are of the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Major 
Principal 
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